
  
 

Hampton Roads Imaging 

5818 Harbour View Blvd. 
Suite A-1 
Suffolk, VA 23435 

p: 757-673-5929    f: 757-673-5925 

bonsecours.com 

May 1, 2024 
 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
 
Karen Shelton, MD, FACOG 
State Health Commissioner 
Virginia Department of Health 
109 Governor Street, 13th Floor 
Richmond, VA 23219 
 
 
Re: Letter of Intent 
       Establish a Specialized Center for Imaging with  
       One CT Unit and One MRI Unit 
       Planning District (“PD”) 20 
 
 
Dear Commissioner Shelton: 
 
This letter is to notify you that Bon Secours Hampton Roads Imaging LLC and Maryview Hospital LLC 
d/b/a Bon Secours Maryview Medical Center intend to file an application for a certificate of public need to 
establish a specialized center for imaging with one (1) CT unit and one (1) MRI unit in PD 20. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.  I can be reached by phone at 803-406-9099 or by 
email at alex_brings@bshsi.org. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Alex Brings, MHA 
Director, Ambulatory Service Lines 
Bon Secours Hampton Roads Health System 
 
 
cc:   Erik O. Bodin, III, Director, Division of Certificate of Public Need (by email) 
 Pat Davis-Hagens, Market President, Bon Secours Hampton Roads 

Shane Knisley, FACHE, President, Bon Secours Maryview Medical Center 
Andy Spicknall, FACHE, President, Bon Secours Harbour View Medical Center 

 Allison Guley, General Counsel, Bon Secours Hampton Roads 
 Elizabeth Breen, Counsel, Hunton Andrews Kurth LLP 

Laura Armstrong-Brauer, Senior Manager, Ascendient 


